
 

 

                     Celebrate the Date!                                              Save the Date! 

• Make sure EVERYONE is 
wearing their mask. 

• If possible, please bring your 

children before 10 AM. It helps to 

keep class disruptions to a 

minimum. 

• Please remember that cooler 

weather is upon us and your 

child(ren) will need to dress 

appropriately. 

• Friend us on Facebook so that we 

can get you added to the “Parents 

of Discovery Gardens” page 

where you can see daily pictures 

and updates on what your child is 

doing! 

• Please make sure you child(ren) 

have an extra change of clothing 

n their cubbies, accidents do 

happen! 

 

Tips for You! 

October Closures: 
 

Our Family Garden: Discover the 
News! 

 OCTOBER 2020 

Happy Birthday to:  

Nikki Oct 8th 

Andreia Oct 16 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Ashley Oct 6 - 3yrs 

Bertha Oct 18 - 1yr 

 

 

Quick Reminders 

MISSION STATEMENT 
As a community-based education program, Discovery Gardens pledges to provide a safe, diverse, enthusiastic and 
inclusive learning environment, where the number one focus is meeting the individual needs of each child, while 

providing support for our families. 

Happy Birthday to:  

Nelda Nov 16  

Mirna Nov 28 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Tiffany Nov 11 - 1yr 

 

 

Dear DISCOVERY GARDENS families  
Just a friendly reminder that we are following CDC GUIDELINES to the   

pandemic. If you or a family member have been exposed to COVID-19 or 

showing symptoms, let us know so that we can take the proper precautions in 

keeping everyone safe. The information you share with us will not be shared with 

other families without your authorization. Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation. If you would like more information on the guidelines see the link 

below.  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/guidance-
for-childcare.html 

 
 
 

 
 Training / Holidays: 

Oct 16th DG Cleaning Day 

Oct 23rd Nevada Ready 

Teacher Training  

Oct 30th Center Closed for 

Nevada Day 

 

 

 
 

November 
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  BONANZA 

     

 

                                 

 

 

     

     

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Discovery Gardens families Fall is upon us and want to remind you to bring a extra change of 

clothing for your child(ren) also they may need a light hoodie or sweater due to the change of 

weather.  

This month is a very busy one and we would like to keep all our families up to date on the 

happenings at the center. 

Oct. 1st – We will start our candy donations for our Trunk or Treat / Trick or Treating @ Bonanza 

Oct. 2nd -  Day of  Caring - We will be taking our Care Baskets to the 3 business that we collected                       

donations for. 

Oct. 7th-  Ronald McDonald Mobil Health Bus will be in our paking lot ( by appointment only)  

Oct 12 – 16 – Nevada Ready Parent Conferences will be taking place (please see your childs teacher 

to set up your appt.) 

Oct. 16 – Discovery Gardens will be closed for the 3rd Friday Cleaning Day 

Oct 22nd – Sprit Day- Crazy Hair Day  

Oct 23rd – Nevada Ready Closed  - Teacher Training Day 

Oct 29th -Drop off Bake Sale items in Building 2 – fundraiser for Nevada Ready 

Oct 29th – Classroom Parties! ( see the sign ups in your child’s classroom)  

Oct  30th – NEVADA DAY! CENTER CLOSED –Trick or Treating @ Discovery Gardens Bonanza 

@6:30pm 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

 

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick (Executive Director/Owner)  
 
 
Kyani Watson (HR and Billing): 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Kamy Acosta (Director) 
kamerine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Christine Candelaria (Nevada Ready Coordinator): 
christine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
 
 

Discovery Gardens Bonanza 
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Discovery Gardens families Fall is upon us and want to remind you to bring a extra change of 

clothing for your child(ren) also they may need a light hoodie or sweater due to the change of 

weather.  

This month is a very busy one and we would like to keep all our families up to date on the 

happenings at the center. 

Oct. 1st – We will start our candy donations for our Trunk or Treat / Trick or Treating @ Bonanza 

Oct. 2nd -  Day of  Caring - We will be taking our Care Baskets to the 3 business that we collected                       

donations for. 

Oct. 7th-  Ronald McDonald Mobil Health Bus will be in our paking lot ( by appointment only Bonanza 

location)  

Oct. 9th – Movie Night  - look for the flyer coming soon. 

Oct 12 – 16 – Nevada Ready Parent Conferences will be taking place (please see your childs teacher 

to set up your appt.) 

Oct. 16 – Discovery Gardens will be closed for the 3rd Friday Cleaning Day 

Oct 22nd – Sprit Day- Crazy Hair Day  

Oct 23rd – Nevada Ready Closed  - Teacher Training Day 

Oct 29th -Drop off Bake Sale items in Building 2 – fundraiser for Nevada Ready 

Oct 29th – Classroom Parties! ( see the sign ups in your child’s classroom)  

Oct  30th – NEVADA DAY! CENTER CLOSED –Trick or Treating @ Discovery Gardens Bonanza 

@6:30pm 

 

                              THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

 
                                                        

 

 

 

Discovery Gardens Page 

She’s ready to be a star! 
 
 

 

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick  (Executive Director / Owner) 
 
Kyani Watson (HR / Billing) 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Ariella Thomas  (Director) 
ariella@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Shary Evans (Office Manager) 
shary@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Dominique Turner (Office Manager) 
Dominique@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
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